
Since Family Reading Night           

will NOT happen on                      

Thursday, April 2nd….. 

 We would like to hear your family read a favorite 

children’s book.  

 Grab a favorite children’s book, record your family 

reading it or part of it, and share it on the SEC Ideas 

Facebook page or with the SEC PTO Facebook page.  

 If you aren’t on Facebook, but would like your family 

video posted, send it to Mrs. Fenn at 

kfenn@pmsd.org 


